
Silver Avenue Family Health Center, a full spectrum family medicine clinic within the 
San Francisco Department of Public Health network, is located in the southeast sector 
of the city.  We serve a diverse [40% Latino, 40% Asian, 12% African American] patient 
population that is publically insured or uninsured.  Our staff takes pride in offering 
culturally competent, evidence-based care to families through a multidisciplinary team, 
based on delivery models like Centering Pregnancy and the Chronic Care Model.  We 
are seeking bilingual (Spanish or Cantonese speaking) family medicine physicians who 
are dedicated to providing high quality, accessible care to vulnerable populations, who 
are ready to lead effective teams, and who are comfortable using EHR systems.  If you 
are excited to join our team, please apply online AND contact Ellen H. Chen, medical 
director [ellenhchen@sfdph.org]. 


